West Sussex Woodturners

Dear Member,

Welcome to our Club which was founded in 1988 and provides facilities for meeting people who enjoy woodturning with a view to sharing knowledge and gaining experience.

This New Member’s Pack provides information about the Club and should enable you to enjoy all our activities, and we also hope that you will take part in Club competitions. 
We would ask that you display your name (or your membership card) at Club meetings, although many members prefer to wear a Club polo shirt with their name embroidered on it.  These can be purchased from the club.
The Club is Associated to the AWGB www.awgb.co.uk (The Association of Woodturners of Great Britain) however members are also encouraged to join in their own right. 
There is an opportunity for Club Members to demonstrate and sell their goods at Amberley Museum. This applies to those who have experience in woodturning and feel comfortable in demonstrating to the public. 
On becoming a member of West Sussex Woodturners you are also entitled to apply to join the Amberley Turners (See enclosed document).  Contact Ian Rudge for more details.

The Amberley Turners operate from a purpose built Woodturners Workshop and Training Centre, which is situated in the 20th century wood yard within Amberley Museum
Contact Ray Burton for more information on the training facilities available. 
This is now one of the major sources of new members wishing to join West Sussex Woodturners.  If you would like to know more, I or a Committee Member can give you further details. 

Over the past few years the clubs turners have built their relationship with the museum to a high standard. They are heavily recognised for their participation in the event days held for children, usually Wednesdays during school holidays and the ‘Santa days’ in December.  
Visit our website at www.westsussexwoodturners.co.uk  for up to date information.
We hope you will enjoy our meetings and please do not hesitate to contact me or any member of our Club if you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely,

Colin Willetts

Membership Secretary
Email: colin.willetts@btinternet.com
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